
 

 
 

Congratulations, Class of 2022! 
 

 
 

The photo day of our Graduation Class took place on 8 June. Students managed to come back to CUHK campus in heavy 
rain. After taking this group photo at LSK LT5, they also took some photos at the Arts and Humanities Hub, with a 
balloon arch prepared by Anthelion (the English Society).  
 

If graduates wish to receive a hardcopy of the group photo, please send your mailing address to the Department (at 
english-dept@cuhk.edu.hk). The Department will take care of the posting.  
 

Congratulations again, Class of 2022! We wish you all the best in your future endeavors! 
 

 

Research and Publications 
Prof. Li Ou attended the 2022 John Keats Conference held at Keats House, London on 20-22 May, 2022 and gave a 
paper, ‘King Stephen and Keats’s “Greatest Ambition”’. 
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